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GOVERNMENT GAZETTE NOTICE OF 2017 

GENERAL NOTICE 

 

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, FORESTRY AND FISHERIES (DAFF) 

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT CONSERVATION AGRICULTURE 
POLICY AND NOTICE OF CONSULTATION WORKSHOPS. 

 

I, Senzeni Zokwana, Minister for Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries (DAFF), hereby publish a 

notice to all interested and affected institutions, organizations and individuals to provide 

comments and note the consultation workshops scheduled to take place between February and 

April 2018 on the draft Conservation Agriculture policy. The documents and venues are 

available in the department website on www.daff.gov.za. 

 

Gazette includes: 

Invitation for public comments and notice of the consultation workshops on the draft 

Conservation Agriculture policy. 

  

1. The draft Conservation Agriculture policy 

 
1.1 The draft Conservation Agriculture policy is hereby gazetted for public comments. Interested 

and affected parties wishing to comment are kindly requested to forward written comments 

to the Directorate: Land Use and Soil Management within 60 days from the date of the 

publication of this notice. 

 

1.2 The draft Conservation Policy and consultation workshops schedule are available in the 

departmental website on www.daff.gov.za. 
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SUBJECT: INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT CONSERVATION AGRICULTURE POLICY AND 

NOTICE OF CONSULTATION WORKSHOPS  

CLASSIFICATION: CONFIDENTIAL 

Please note that comments received after the closing date will be disregarded. For more 

information please contact the Directorate: Land Use and Soil Management using the details 

below:  

Director:  Land Use and Soil Management 

Post to: Private Bag X 120, Pretoria, 0001; or 

Deliver to: 244 Delpen Building, Corner Annie Botha and Union Street, Riviera, Pretoria; or 

Enquiries may be emailed to: KlaasM@daff.gov.za or 

ConservationACW@daff.gov.za alternatively call (012) 319 7687 or (012) 319 

7618. 

 




